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Date: 31st July 2023 
 
Dear Shareholder, 
 
RE: HSBC Specialist Funds Limited – Short Duration Fixed Income Fund (the “Fund”)  
 
We are writing to advise you that the Company’s Short Duration Fixed Income Supplement (the “Supplement”) has 
been updated to reflect the charging of financial index licensing fees, as further set out in the amended Supplement 
which is available for your review on the following website: https://www.assetmanagement.hsbc.bm. 
 

 
Action to be taken by you 
Shareholders are not required to take any action in relation to the update. The financial index licensing fee shall be borne 
by the Fund and will amount to no more than US$5,000 or 0.005% of the net asset value. If you disagree with the Fee 
Increase, you may redeem your Shares on or before 31 August 2023. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact your HSBC Bank Bermuda Limited 
relationship manager on telephone: (441) 299-5959. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Barry Harbison 
Director and Chairman 

 


